
Excellence Innovation Opportunity 

Neutral Bay Public School 
175 Ben Boyd Road 
Neutral Bay  NSW  2089 

P:  9953 1798 
W: www.neutralbay-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
E: neutralbay-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Friday, 4 February 2022 
Documentary/Film PG Permission Note 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

From time to time, students benefit from viewing documentaries or films which reinforce concepts taught 

in class lessons. Occasionally, students are required to view a PG rated video for which we require parental 

permission. For example, ‘Planet Earth’. Films may also be viewed at recess and lunch in cases of extreme 

weather conditions such as heatwaves or wet weather.  

Please sign and return the permission slip below if you wish your child to participate. 

If you do not wish your child to view a particular film or documentary, please do not hesitate to contact your 

child’s class teacher. 

Kind regards, 

Year 5 & 6               Mr Victor Tan        Ms Genevieve Carnegie 
Class Teachers          Deputy Principal      Deputy Principal (Rel.) 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Documentary/Film PG Permission Note 

Child:………………………………………………………………….. Class: …………………………. 

I give permission for my child to view documentaries and films with a PG rating in class. 

Signed:………………………………………………………………… Date:………………………….. 


